
We have a large selection of plant material 
still available to choose from for fall 

landscape installations and late season 
stocking of retail benches.  We are busy 

potting up new material for spring, some old 
favorites and many exciting new selections. 

We will continue to post current availability 
on our website:

www.perennialfarm.com

Please visit us at our other websites:
www.treadwellplants.com

www.whatsnative.com
www.growingforyou.com

www.deerleeriousplants.com

I look forward to keeping you posted on the 
‘Must Haves’ for 2019. Until next spring, 

have a wonderful fall and winter! 

Mary Hall

Mary’s Must 
Haves

October 18th, 2018
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